
 

Christmas Fair - Thank You! 

We would like to thank everyone who    

contributed to making our Christmas Fair 

such a success. All the fabulous PTA    

helpers who organised the Fair, helped   

set up & clear away, those who helped run 

stalls, the amazing number of teachers who 

helped, those who brought donations and those who 

came to the Fair to spend their money! 

Together we all raised over £1,500 for the school! 

Please send us any feedback you have on the Fair.  

Elfridges Shop 

Ticket sales are now closed  - we cannot 

make any late allowances as our team of 

Elves need this time to finalise the wrapping 

of all the presents ordered. Please send a 

carrier bag in with your child on Friday to 

bring presents home in. Thank you.  
If you have a joke you’d like to share 

         Joke of the Week 

What did the grumpy sheep 
say at Christmas? 

 

Baaaaa Humbug! 
 

Finley C, Year 4 

What we’ve funded  

We’ve recently donated £360 for new Times Table 

Rock Star badges - it’s been lovely to see the chil-

dren proudly displaying their well-earned badges.  

We also provided a £50 “Christmas classroom fun” 

donation for each class across the schools to help 

decorate classrooms and provide festive fun.  

PTA Uniform Shop 

Through our pre-loved uniform 

shop we have reused over 330 

items of uniform this term and 

raised over £300 for the school 

in the process. We still have 

lots of uniform in stock, please 

visit the online shop. 

Christmas Cards 

There is still time to order 

children’s Christmas 

cards from MyChildsArt. 

Please log in with the 

username: Boldmere and 

password MpwTrCQm  

mailto:boldmere.pta@gmail.com
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere/index.cfm?event=products#.Y5DKVXbP3IU
https://mychildsart.co.uk/order/parent-portal/login/

